United States Department of the Interior

MINERALS MANAGEMENT SERVICE
South Central Region
505 Marquette Avenue, N.W., Suite 815
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87102

12 MAY 1982

Ike Lovelady, Inc.
P. 0. Drawer 2667
Midland, TX 79702

Gentlemen:

It has come to my attention that the letter of approval for your Applica-
tion for Permit to Drill well no. 1 Sam H. Snoddy Federal, lease NM-15906,
was dated May 30, 1982. The approval of this application was May 3, 1982,
and the date shown on the approval letter is errcneous. We regret any

inconvenience this may have caused.

Sincerely yours,
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for Gene F. Dan%gl7
Deputy Minerals Manager,
0i1 and Gas
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